

THE TOLBAS DARWIN, GWEN & JAMISON DREW MISSIONARIES TO THE PHILIPINES Website: www.missionerviolibes.com



January- March 2019

Dear Partners in the Ministry,

since our last letter, we have blessed of the Lord. We have seen the Lord's mighty work in our lives, providing for our needs and has given us the opportunity for His honor and Glory. Last **January**, we are able to witness to public school teachers and their principal, most of them understood what the Plan of Salvation and trusted Jesus. And allowed us last **February** to Preach inside the school.220 K-12 Students accepted the Lord Jesus Christ as their Savior during that time, and not only that, it was a blessing because the staff said that we can continue doing it every month. isn't God great? Continue to keep us in your prayers as we commit to teach them discipleship classes inside their campuses.

Month of <u>March</u> is our summertime here in the Philippines until May. It means no rain and always a beautiful day. If you are praying and planning for a mission trip this is a great time to be used by the Lord in missions!! we are inviting you. we have youth camps coming up, Kids vacation Bible School, and different ministries that you can be a blessing. Just keep in touch with us through messenger, or by email. We appreciate your financial support for us and for our ministry. Without your help, many souls would not have been won in the Philippines. Thank you for your love, prayers, and support. May the Lord continue to Bless you all!





Brother Darwin Tolibas & Family Facebook page: Missionarytolibas

Children's Feeding Ministry last December 2018. we fed 150 kids with McDonalds most of them said it's their first time! Thank you for helping!







Supporting Address:
Darwin Tolibas & Family
IBMA P.O Box 912 Marietta Ohio 45750